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Employee appreciation
By Nina Novikoff, Human Resources Assistant Director

As the 2016 begins, Ferry County 
Public Hospital District is taking a look 
back at 2015 and at four very deserving 
and distinguished employees. These four 
individuals are those who were selected by 
the Employee Recognition Committee to 
hold the title of “Employee of the Quarter.”

Darla Martin, clinic RN was nominated 
for employee of the first quarter for her 
positive attitude and caring nature with 
both patients and staff members.

Our second quarter employee, Cheryl 
Simonson, RN, was distinguished for her 
compassionate nature.

Marie Kern, survey coordinator, showed 
her ability to go above and beyond in so 
many areas; she was nominated for the third 
quarter.

Rounding out the year, the Employee 
recognition committee chose to recognize 
Sara Chamberlin, clinic RN for her problem 
solving and willingness to help whenever 
needed.

One of these employees will be chosen 
as the FCPHD Employee of the Year for 
2015. The FCPHD Employee of the Year 
will embody excellence in performance and 
dedication to Ferry County Public Hospital 
District #1 and in our community.

We are fortunate to have so many 
outstanding employees at the District; it 
is truly an honor to be recognized for this 
distinction.  Without their hard work and 
dedication, Ferry County Public Hospital 
District #1 would not be the steward in 
community healthcare it is today.

The Employee of the Year will be 
announced at the FCPHD Annual 
Employee Appreciation Party on January 
23rd. We would like to thank our 2015 
Employees of the Quarter, as well as the 
entire FCPHD staff for their exceptional 
service. They make the difference!
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